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July 3, 2006

I've worked with Frank Kunowski on several FM-200 projects over the last few years, with great
success. From bidding, through installation and compietion he has been very helpful in
coordinating his scope of work with my other subcontractors.

Our projects have been completed on-time and on-budget. | highly recommend Frank and FPSI.

Sincerely,

Matt Veltre
Project Manager
DBAC, Inc.



